
Dear applicants, 

 

I am writing to reassure you regarding your application into The Bourne Academy Sixth Form and 

hopefully clear up any concerns you may be having. Firstly, it is important to express that the 

Academy hopes that you and your families are in good health and are coping as well as possible 

during these incredibly testing and uncertain times. This is unchartered water for everyone, and 

it is important primarily, that we stay safe, before we can use this time to best prepare for the 

future. 

 

It was a pleasure to read so many applications, and to meet many of you for the first time at 

interview. Following the initial application process, I wrote to you confirming a conditional offer 

and invited you to our induction day. Unfortunately, at this stage we do not know whether or 

not that will be going ahead. Please watch this space. We will endeavour to do whatever we can 

to help you settle in as quickly as possible. 

 

Over the course of the next month you will hear from us with an offer, these offers will be based 

upon your initial application, the final option block and the grades we believe you would likely to 

have gone on to achieve. We will also be starting transition work for those intending to study in 

our Sixth Form. This will be set by subject departments and designed to set you up in the best 

possible way for the commencement of level 3 courses. In the meantime you should access the 

link on the school website to careers work. 

 

Finally, once again I thank you for your interest in our sixth form and your patience during this 

testing time. Please keep checking the website and your email for further information. Please 

stay safe, organise your time, complete transition work to the best of your ability and I look 

forward to seeing you again soon. 

 

Regards, 

 

Dean Taafe  

Head of Sixth Form 

 


